Exciting Activities to look forward too...

ALL EVENTS REQUIRE PARTICIPANTS TO ADHERE TO ALL PHYSICAL DISTANCING GUIDELINES AND

February's Flurries of Fun

Ice Sculpture Contest-take a picture and share your photo on Social Media using #echobaysnowsculpturecontest2021

Family Day Weekend Virtual Ice Fishing Derby Valentine Crafts and Activities Package

Treasure Hunt around our community as well as Township of Laird Snowman Building Contest-Share your photo on Social Media using #echobaysnowmancontest2021

THANK YOU TO TOWNSHIP OF LAIRD FOR PARTNERING WITH US ON THESE EVENTS!

Below is a list of events for 2021-However due to COVID-19 any event may be cancelled depending on Provincial Restrictions. We will do our best to adapt all our events to meet all restrictions and still offer "things" for everyone to participate in. If you have any ideas please contact Leisure Services Coordinator Trisha Daynard tdaynard@ontera.net

Sportsplex-705-248-1166, Cell-705-297-4024

Family Day-February 15th

Easter Activity-TBA

Echo Bay's 4 Sale-May 1st

Ball/Soccer/Swim Program and Summer Camp Registrations-TBA

Ball/Soccer/Swim Program and Summer Camp Registrations-TBA
Echo Bay Extravaganza-July 11th
Family Festival Day-TBA
Sylvan Circle Artisan Tour-September 18th
Farmers Fall 5 km Run-September 26th
Treats in Your Trunk-October 31st
Parade of Lights-December 11th

ECHO BAY & AREA VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT

Fire Chief Jarrell and the Echo Bay and Area Volunteer Fire Department would like to remind everyone to please keep the area in front of your gas exhaust & meters clear of snow. Ensure that your 911 signs are secure and visible in case of an emergency. A home evacuation plan is imperative and you need to practice it with your family to ensure everyone knows what to do in the event of an emergency. Check your chimney and pipes and make sure they are clean. In Echo Bay please ensure that you park at least 10' away from a fire hydrant. In an emergency situation firefighters need quick access to these hydrants. Reminder that smoke/carbon monoxide detectors are mandatory in all homes. Please remember to check your batteries twice a year to ensure they are functioning properly. Due to the Pandemic all Echo Bay Volunteer Fire Fighters Association Fundraising Events had to be cancelled. We want to thank everyone for their support in the past and look forward to once again hosting the Pancake Breakfast, Ham & Bean Supper etc. once it is safe to do so. Follow the Echo Bay Fire Department on Facebook for upcoming Fire Prevention and Awareness.

EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT

With the Pandemic at the forefront of the world we want to make sure people do not forget basic emergency preparedness. Make sure you have a 72 hour emergency kit containing essential items; food, water, medication, flashlight, radio, batteries, first aid kit, whistle, clothing, hand sanitizer, keys, cash and copies of important papers.

BE PREPARED NOT SCARED!